
San Joaquin Valley BU 
Chevron North America 
Exploration and Production 
P.O. Box 1392 
Bakersfield, CA 93302 
Tel 661 654 7038 
Fax 661 654 7606 

William Fall
Health, Environment, and 
Safety Manager 

23 February 2010 

San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control District 

Mr. David Warner, Director, Permit Services 

Attn: Steve Roeder 

2700 M St. Suite 275 

Bakersfield, CA 93301. 

Re: Response to “Notice of Development of Best Performance Standards” 

Via email:  Steve.Roeder@valleyair.org 

 Dear Mr. Warner: 

Chevron USA, Inc. (Chevron) appreciates the opportunity to provide the San Joaquin Valley Unified 

Air Pollution Control District (District) with assistance in developing Best Performance Standards 

(BPS) for steam generators as a part of the District’s Climate Change Action Plan.  The BPS 

development potentially will benefit California’s ability to effect reductions in carbon dioxide 

emissions without unnecessary harm to the state’s economy. 

Chevron requests additional time to evaluate the details of your information request and prepare our 

response.  Chevron can submit these comments to the District by 23 March 2010. 

Thank you for this opportunity to participate in this important process.  Please contact Spencer 

Hammond (Spence@chevron.com), telephone: (661) 302-4516, should you have questions. 

Regards, 

Sincerely, 

     

 for: 

William R. Fall 

Chevron Health, Environmental and Safety Manager 


